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March 30, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Karen Simion 
Acting President 
College of Micronesia - FSM 
P.O. Box 159  
Kolonia Pohnpei, FSM  96941 
 
Dear Ms. Simion, 
 
The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges has received your letter of 
March 30, 2020, requesting a shortened term for academic year 2019-202 due to the health 
emergency COVID-19.  
 
Based on the description provided and approval received on March 21, 2020, from the U.S. 
Department of Education, ACCJC approves this amended academic calendar. Thank you for 
bringing this to our attention and please let us know if there are any changes in the information 
provided by the College.   
 
On behalf of the Commission, thank you for your continued commitment to accreditation and 
academic quality in higher education, particularly in these difficult times. Should you have any 
questions concerning this letter or other accreditation matters, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. I would be glad to help you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stephanie Droker 
President 
 
Cc:   Ms. Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education 
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